
From: Lauren Trapp
To: McClay, Doris; Billie Young
Subject: Lot 029 Support for Amendment
Date: Wednesday, January 13, 2021 12:45:56 PM

External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!
Hi Doris-

This is from the Ackermans’
They bought the Kassel home.
Their address is 5625 E Lewis (6525 is a typo below, address is 5625).

Please include them in the R1-10 PRD Amendment proposal.
Thank you,
Lauren

On Jan 13, 2021, at 12:10 PM, Billie Young <sellarizona@mindspring.com>
wrote:

Here is the Ackermans statement.
 

From: Tom and Jean Ackerman [mailto:ackermantj@cox.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2021 11:06 AM
To: sellarizona@mindspring.com
Subject: Pending legislation
 
Good morning Billy,
Please include my wife, Jean Moon, and myself (Tom Ackerman) in the PRD application.
We both feel strongly that increased density should be prevented in order to preserve
our neighborhood.  To that end, Jean and I will be signing the Prop 207 form.
Tom Ackerman 480-540-9703
Jean Moon (Ackerman) 480-540-9872
6525 E. Lewis Ave
Scottsdale, AZ 85257
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